
WRBX

Kermit Geary
R.D. 2 Box 298
Walnutport, Pennsylvania
18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

311 West Rosemary Street/Chapel Hill, N. C./919-942-8576

February 6, 1974

Thank you for your letter dated January 21st requesting verification of

your reception of WRBX.

From all indications, you were in deed listening to WRBX here in Chapel

Hill, North Carolina located at 1530 on the AM dial broadcasting at

5000 Watts.

Once again, thank you for your letter.

Sincerely,

Ed Hughes
Chief Engineer


